
Telecommunications 

March 27,2001 

Department of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing to inform you that NOSC Coy.  (account number TG269) is no longer 
providing payphone services in FIorida. All payphones that were originally installed 
under NOSC Corp. were transferred to American Public Payphone Corporation in 1999. 
Please cancel certificate number 5594 and terminate this account immediately. 

Please contact me at 617-330-9055 if you need any fbrther information. 

Very Truly, 

*FA 
L Kathleen Froelich 

Vice President 

I -- 
cc__ 

-- --1201 U.S. Hwy. One, Suite 200, N. Palm Beach, FL 33408 Tel: 561-624-3770 Fax: 561-624-37 
12 Channel St., Suite 604, Boston, MA 02210 Tel: 617-330-9055 Fax: 617-330-9066 


